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The The March meeting will 
be Tuesday, March 5th, back 
at the Lexington Racquet 
Club Apartments Clubhouse, 
3900 Crosby Drive (off Man-
o-War, at Tates Creek Road).  

Social hour at 6:00, 
meeting at 7:00. 
miss it! 

LSSC SOCIAL SCENE 

https://
www.facebook.com/#!/
pages/Lexington-Ski-
Sports-
Club/287897787891996?
fref=ts 

Lexington Ski & Sports Club 

The Great SchussThe Great Schuss  
  

MARCH MEETING:  JOIN US ON THE 5TH 

 

 

March Happy Hour!   
 

Get out with your LSSC buddies for the monthly hap-

rant and Bier Stube at 411 Southland Drive. We start 
at 6:00 pm and go as long as you care to stay!  And 
there is great German food for those that chose to stay 
and enjoy supper. 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
We are taking advantage 
of another social net-
working tool to help 
keep members informed, 
Meetup!  Our Meetup is 
listed as Lexington Ski 
and Snowboard Meetup.  
Just Google that name 
and when you get to the 
page all you need to do 
is fill out the registration.  
Then you will automati-
cally receive invitations 
and reminders of all  
club meetings, trips and 
social activities (even last 
minute gatherings, road 
trips to hike, ski, etc)!  
Check it out for fun! https://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Lexin

gton-­Ski-­Sports-­Club/ 
287897787891996?fref=ts 



The next meeting of the LSSC Board will be 
on Wednesday, April 3rd at 6:30 p.m. in 

HealthCare Charles T. Wethington Building, 
College of Health Sciences. Contact any 
Board member if you are interested in attend-
ing. All Board meetings are open to LSSC 
members.  E-mail  Linda Gorman 
(lsgorm0@uky.edu) if you need directions. 

Charlie Lisle  President, clisle1512@aol.com 

Dan Geiger  President-Elect, dan.geiger@     
insightbb. com 

Howard Glauert  Executive VP, hglauert@uky. 
edu 

Catherine Monzingo - Secretary, camonzin-
go@yahoo.com 

Janet Jones -Treasurer, jgjones@uky.edu 

Linda Gorman  Social Director, 
lsgorm0@uky.edu 

Jan Clark  Newsletter Editor, janclark@ 
roadrunner.com 

Barbara Gibbs- Membership, beb5860@  
yahoo.com 

Terry Esrael - Webmaster, hwy66kicks@ 
insightbb.com 

Dianna Miller - Racing Director, hagski 
@aol.com 

  

membership application and dues yet, ! Update! 
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CELEBRATING  
MARCH  

BIRTHDAYS!  

 

 

LSSC OFFICERS AND BOARD 
CALL FOR NOMINATIONS 

Barbara Gibbs 3/3 
Jan Clark 3/4 

Marcy Goff 3/12 
Gary King 3/14 

 

The Nominating Committee has presented 
the following proposed slate of officers for 
the 2013-14 year beginning May 1st.  
 

President: Dan Geiger 
President-­Elect& Treasurer: Janet Jomes 
Executive VP: Howard Glauert 
Secretary: Catherine Monzingo 
Social Director: Linda Gorman 
Newsletter Editor: Jan Clark 
Membership Director: Barbara Gibbs 
Webmaster: Terry Esrael 
Racing Director: Dianna Miller 
 

We will also be taking nominations from 
the membership and voting at the April 2nd 
meeting. You may nominate yourself or 
another member.  The Officers and 
Board members are the life blood 
of the Club and do the behind the 
scenes work that allows the club to 
offer the trips and other events 
members enjoy.  The Board meets 
for about 2 hours per month.  

 

 

LSSC logo wear can now be ordered and purchased at  
EMBROIDME Located at 171 West Lowery Lane 
Suite 156 (across from the Kroger on Nicholasville 
Road) President-Elect Dan Geiger sports his new sum-
mer LSSC logoed polo and is pictured with EM-
BROIDEME owner,  Tricia Salyer. Tricia will be 
speaking at our April meeting and showing some of her 
apparel lines. 
 

LSSC members can stop in any time and order logo 
wear....or bring in your own garments and have the 
LSSC logo applied.  Prices are very reasonable....just 
ask Dan.... 
 

Help promote YOUR club by wearing LSSC logo 
wear.  

LOGOWEAR:  CHECK IT OUT!! 
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RACES & RACERS 

  

 
 

Race , March 1-3, at Timberland Resort in West Virginia. 
 

Race Registration is Friday, March 1st from 6-9pm at Timberline Ski 
Lodge and again Saturday, March 2nd and Sunday, March 3rd from 
7:30-8:30am The Giant Slalom racing will take place Saturday, 
March 2nd. Slalom racing will take place Sunday, March 3rd.  
Course Inspection is 8:30am and the racing begins at 9:30am. Race 
Fees apply.  

Nature Valley NASTAR National Championships 
 

March 20-24, Aspen/Snowmass 
 
 
For more information contact Racing Director, Lady Di 
Miller, hagski@aol.com 

Miller Style! 

Terry Gets Silver 

LlSsSsCc SsAaLlTt LlAaKkEe CcIiıTtYy SsKkIiı TtRrIiıPp, FfEeBbRrUuAaRrYy 2013  
by Dan Geiger, Trip Leader 

Our group of five arrived in SLC at 10:30 AM which allowed us to ski free that day under the Park City area 
Quick Start Program.  Of the three resorts available we chose Deer Valley and enjoyed a half day of skiing. 
 

During the next four days we used the Salt Lake Super Pass and skied Snow Bird, Alta (twice) and Brighton.  
Snow conditions were excellent due to heavy snow fall prior to our arrival.  Temperatures were ideal, ranging 
from 15-25 degrees F.  Mari Davis, Ron Garnett (new member) and I took lessons at Alta.  Dave and Marilyn (ski 
instructors) coached the group. 
 

Each morning we enjoyed the breakfast buffet at the Crystal Inn.  Each evening we relaxed during Happy Hour  
in the hot tub and sampled SLC's many fine restaurants. 
 

A great trip in all respects! 

The Geiger Award 

For a great article on LSSC Race Director Dianna 

http://www.nastar.com/articles/the-skis-that-
could#.USUscnLAUgQ.facebook 

Best wishes to LSSC 
Racer Joe Clark  

who had to sit this 
race season out.  
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EUROPE: MARCH 2013 

SOUTH LAKE TAHOE, NEVADA:  MARCH 2013  

On March 2, 2013 LSSC and other 
OVSC trippers will be heading on 
the first leg of the European tour 
and ski trip for 2013. LSSC trip 
leader Janet Jones will head the 
group of 20 from Lexington that 
will start in Romania and end at 
the Interlaken area of Switzerland 
or the post-­trip to Zermatt and the 
Matterhorn  Wishing safe and 
happy travels to those heading to 
Europe.  We look forward to pic-­
tures and stories upon your re-­
turn! 

LSSCers are also headed to South Lake Tahoe dur-
ing March.  Trip Leader Catherine Monzingo will 
lead the sold out trip that will cover the slopes of 
Kirkwood, Heavenly and Northstar.   Who knows?  

casinos!  Safe travels and skiing to all! 


